
301 Fifth St West 
Northfield, MN 55057 
admin@nafrs.org 

September 26, 2018 

Mr. Ben Martig 
City Administrator 

City of Northfield 

Phone: (507) 366-8124 
Fax: (507) 366-8126 

801 Washington St. 

Northfield, MN 55057-2565 

INVOICE 

RE: NAFRS 2018 Party Contribution for pre-payment of purchase for replacement truck #8115 

Dear Mr. Martig: 

The NAFRS Board has authorized purchase of the replacement for truck #8115 for $622,038.00. 
NAFRS has approved requesting the appropriate portion of a $400,000 pre-payment from Parties by 
November 15, 2018, which will result in a $14,200.00 discount, resulting in a net purchase price of 
$607,638.00. 

Total pre-payment: 
Dundas Fire share, per Sec. 7.a.: 

Amount due from Rural Fire 

DUE November 15, 2018 

$400,000.00 
71.57% 

$ 286,280.00 

Motion 2018-22: Authorizing the Administrator to_request the appropriate portion of the $400,000 from 
Parties by November 15, 2018, was approved at the September 20, 2018 JP Board Meeting. 

Please remit payment to NAFRS, 301 Fifth Street West, Northfield, MN 55057. Thank you in 

advance for your prompt and professional attention to this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

Gerry Franek 
NAFRS Fire Chief 

Ben.Martig
Highlight




